
 

 

 

  
If the death of a loved one has left you searching for God in your grief, we are here to help. 

  
Grieving with Great Hope is a Christ-centered grief support group with an approach rooted in 
the traditions and teachings of the Catholic Church.  It uses prayer, scripture, reflection 
activities, faith sharing and fellowship to help you find Christ's consolation in your grieving. 

  
Our 2022 Winter Session will run for 10 weeks, each Wednesday, 6:00 pm to 7:30 pm from 
January 26th to March 30th, 2002  Sessions will be held in the Immaculate Conception Parish 
Hall.  

  
  
If Grieving with Great Hope is for you or if you wish to learn more or to register, call ICC parish 
office (250.762.3910) or email Deacon Rod Attwell:  rod.attwell@nelsondiocese.org   
 
**Registration is required to ensure that a participant booklet and seat is available for you.    
Note:  There are no fees for the sessions, participant booklet or journal.  
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